Fort Irwin Policy for POV Entry

We have been asked if individuals can enter Ft. Irwin in POVs (Privately Owned Vehicles) during our scheduled bus trip to Ft. Irwin, Thursday, August 22, 2019.
Individuals with current, valid DOD ID will be permitted to enter Ft. Irwin in a POV, but cannot be guaranteed they will be able to follow, accompany or park in the same areas as the chartered busses.
Additionally, any individual in a POV entering Ft. Irwin will not be able to participate in the planned luncheon at the dining facility.
Individuals who wish to travel to Ft. Irwin with the 11th ACVVC bus trip must board the outbound busses at the Westgate Resort & Casino in Las Vegas and board for the return trip at Ft. Irwin.
Please see the 1st qtr issue of “Thunder Run” for details, which we will also post on the 11th ACVVC website.  
While Ft. Irwin’s Military Police will not deny access to those with valid DOD ID, I strongly discourage any 11th ACVVC members from driving to Ft. Irwin.
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions, please direct them to Pete Walter at: basepiece70@verizon.net 	
Respectfully,
Pere Walter, President
11th ACVVC
